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A resolution setting Tuesday, August 16, 2016, at approximately 5:30 p.m.,
as the date for a public hearing by the City Council on the surplus and proposed sale of approximately 0.89 of
an acre of Tacoma Water right-of-way, located near South Cedar Street, to the Tacoma School District, for the
amount of $5,000 and improvements for a rain garden and educational programs.
[Gloria Fletcher, Senior Real Estate Officer;
Linda McCrea, Water Superintendent]
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